TOWN OF GRAY

Henry Pennell Municipal Complex g7 11y wASTE AND RECYCLING
Www.graymaine.org RCOOKSON@GRAYMAINE.ORG
657.2343

March 27, 2024

RE: Gray Transfer Station
Dear Gray Community,

I am writing to sincerely apologize for my misunderstanding of the information presented to me
by Mr. Foley which I subsequently communicated to my staff and members of the public about
our operation. I understand the importance of accuracy and transparency when sharing
information, and I regret any confusion or harm that my actions may have caused.

I take full responsibility for this misunderstanding that was shared, and I am committed to
rectifying the situation and rebuilding trust with the community for all involved. I will be diligent

in ensuring that all information I share in the future is reliable and accurate.

I look forward to working with Mr. Foley, the Town Council, the community as it evaluates how
best to serve Gray’s solid waste and recycling needs.

I deeply apologize for any inconvenience or distress that my actions may have caused, and I
thank you for your understanding and forgiveness.

Sincerely,

R} Lot

Randy J.Cookson, Solid Waste Director



